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23 Golfers, 35 Diners

Good turnout once again this year!

Summer Meetings Wrap Up
with Golf and Dinner

A fine end to a great summer season
of BBQ Fellowship Meetings!

Giant Rotary Golf Ball Drop:

Get your ticket stubs and money in to Lorna
and Ingrid at our Sept 3rd meeting.
Sell! Sell! Sell!

Dinner of the Month:

Tickets now available from Bill Elliott for
this year's edition of our annual fund-
raising project. First draw is Oct 1st!

Trail Official Opening [ZiLCVZ{

11:00am
Gathering of Donors, Volunteers
and Community Members

11:30am ?
Official Ceremony & Sign Unveilingﬂ'
12:00n00N |
Cake & Refreshments #
1:00pm 4
Guided Hikes and Cycling Tours

Peter Dusek Update

Frequent visiting Rotarian
from the Etobicoke club, Peter
was recognized by the Ontario
Society of Artists (OSA) as
one of 10 "Emerging Artists" .

His piece, "Cheltenham Badlands Study 1" was named Best
Work by an Emerging Artist by the OSA and is included in the
OSA's 2015 Members' Exhibition of Selected Works at the
Papermill Gallery, 67 Pottery Rd Toronto until Sept 13th.

Bill James was
awarded the Knut
Holmsen "Try
Harder Trophy"!

Club News & Reminders:

1. Aug 28t - F.O.L.L. Trail Opening Tomorrow!
11:00am - enter across from Kelsey's on Hwy#10

2. Sept 374 - Back to the Hall!
our regular meetings resume for the year,
first meeting is a Business Meeting

3. Sept 7th - Run Dufferin Water Station
see all the details below.

4. Sept 12th - Giant Rotary Golf Ball Drop
2:00pm at Lynbrook Family Golf
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Run Dufferin
Sept 7th Island Lake Trail

6-8 Volunteers have signed up

for our RCO Water Station at @@f I
. — |

our Trail Pavilion - thanks! Sog n(c o o T

Meet at Fred Murphy's at YV 10K

9:30am then to the Pavilion
for setup - first runner at
10:15;.
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Classic o™

We should be wrapped up by 11:30.

RCO Board Meeting

President Knut met with his Board after the Golf Day
dinner and a full Agenda of items was discussed.

The results of these discussions will be outlined at our
Business Meeting Sept 3rd at the Hall.

Be sure to attend as there is lots of important news and
we look in great shape to start the Rotary Year !


http://rundufferin.com/index.html

